
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

 
Beacon Health Options 2016 Holiday Closures 

 

DECEMBER 16, 2016 
 
 

The Beacon Health Options administrative offices will be closed on the    
following days: 
    

Friday, December 23, 2016 (offices close at Noon) 
 Monday, December 26, 2016 (Christmas Holiday) 
 Monday, January 2, 2016 (New Year’s Day Holiday) 
 
There will be no change in this year’s check run schedule. 
 
Clinical services will be available for consumer crisis calls and urgent 
provider pre-certifications via the Beacon Health Options telephone 
number, 1-800-888-1965. 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


